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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

St Mungo’s High School Transition Days 
 

 

Firstly, I apologise profusely about not communicating about your child visiting St. Mungo’s High 

School tomorrow. P7 children will arrive at St. Mungo’s by 9.45am and finish at 2pm – this 1st day of 

Transition shall include a mass and oratory workshops with Fr Jamie. The focus of the day is 

Developing a Community of Faith and Learning along with creating a Culture of Ambition through 

making the most of your God-given talents.  

 

The format of the day will be mainly in 25 minutes sessions: 

 

Arrive 9.45am 

9.45 - 10.00 - Welcome – Mrs Farley (Depute Headteacher) 

10.00 -10.40 – Mass with Father Jamie 

10.40 - 11.05 - Early Interval  

11.05 - 11.55 - 2 sessions  

11.55 - 12.35 - 1 session  

12.35 - 13.25 - Early Lunch  

13.25 – 13.50 - 1 session 

Leave – 2pm  

 

Sessions will be on:  

1) Beatitudes – Merciful – led by RE staff 

2) Oratory / Chaplaincy – led by Fr Jamie 

3) Beatitudes – Peacemakers  - led by RE staff 

4) Me and my God-given talents and interests – led by Mrs Farley 
 

There has been a bus booked for the children to arrive at St. Mungo’s and to be returned to St. 

Bernadette’s. Could you please ensure your child has a packed lunch. School uniform must be worn. 

 

 

On Tuesday 13th June, St. Mungo’s have organised a Play Day and concert in the evening (timings to 

be confirmed). 

 

 

P.T.O. 
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Arrangements have also been made for pupils in Primary 7 to visit St Mungo’s High School on the 

following dates: – 

   

Wednesday 14th June  9.30 – 2.45 (to be confirmed) 

  Thursday 15h June  9.30 – 2.45 (to be confirmed) 

 

Please note arrangements for these dates have yet to be confirmed and I shall confirm as soon as I have 

details from St. Mungo’s. 

 

On Thursday 15th June there will be a P7 Parents seminar at 6pm in St. Mungo’s Assembly Hall. 

 

 

If you have any questions about these transition dates, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Marianne Savage, 

Acting Headteacher. 

 


